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We have had a great start to the new school year. 

Year 6 have enjoyed a residential trip to PGL 

Bawdsey as well as visits to Duxford Museum and 

the Martlesham Control Tower Museum. Some 

children in Year 1 attended a tea party at 

Woodbridge Lodge. We have also welcomed 

visitors from Transition Woodbridge to help us 

learn about sustainability. Alice the artist worked  

with us to create designs for Woodbridge’s fish 

friendly fireworks display! 

 

The School Council organised a Harvest collection for the 

Woodbridge Salvation Army foodbank 

 

Children in Years 4 and 5 thoroughly enjoyed their author visit 

from Ann Marie Howell. Many of the children had already read her 

books so it was really exciting to meet her in person. 

https://www.amhowell.co.uk/ 

Our half term whole school homework activity 

was selected by our pupil safeguarding team. 

They would like us to take part in the Odd 

Socks Day to highlight the importance of anti-

bullying and inclusion. On Tuesday 12th 

November, children will come to school 

wearing odd socks. At half term, the children 

made a sock puppet. The winning sock 

puppets will be used in a sock puppet show 

and then displayed to help remind us all to 

‘choose respect!’.  

 

 

https://www.amhowell.co.uk/

